
FRAUD POLICY 

 

The Town of Sudbury is committed to protecting its assets against the risk of loss or misuse. 
Accordingly, it is the policy of the Town to identify and promptly investigate any possibility of 
fraudulent or related dishonest activities against the Town and, when appropriate, to pursue legal 
remedies available under the law.  

 

Voted by Select Board on September 26, 2023 
 


